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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2015 8:08 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: EL14-106

Please post the following email in the NW rate case docket, EL14‐106, under Comments and Responses. You will need to 
redact their email address. I requested their mail or street address last week, but since they have yet to respond, we 
need to redact the necessary portions and file it in the docket. I will forward you Chris’ response, too. 

‐Patty 

From:  
Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2015 4:04 PM 
To: Nelson, Chris 
Subject:  

What is happening?  Why is the public going to have to pay for a wind farm (Tripp) by  PUC 
increasing their rates when tax dollars have already paid for it.  Wind farms do not seem to be 
sustainable, so why are they still being built?  The one proposed for South Lincoln Cty and 
Union Cty should be scraped.  Quit raising our rates and start taking care of the public you serve 
in a responsible manner! 

 Cindy and Tom Thomas Canton, 
SD     

Sent from my iPad 




